
   

 

 

Monday 26 August 2024 

YEAR 6 SAUSAGE SIZZLE FUNDRAISER 

Wednesday 25 September 2024  

 

Dear Parents/ carers, 

On Wednesday 25 September the Year 6 classes will be holding a sausage sizzle to raise funds for 

their graduation and end-of-year activities. 

Students who are interested in having a sausage sizzle for lunch MUST fill in the order form below.  

Sausages will be given by order only.  No orders will be taken on the day or after the due date. 

Please return all sausage sizzle orders and payment to the front office by Friday 13 September, due 

to supply requirements. 

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation, 

Shane Deane, Tim Allen, Tanya Ford 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

NAME:_____________________ 

CLASS:_____________________ 

I would like to order : 

_________ sausage(s) @ $3.00 each 

         _________ vegetarian sausage(s) @ $3.00 each 

         

TOTAL MONEY: _________________ 


